
July 2nd, 2020 
 
To​: North Platte Summer Camps K-8 Participants & Parent/Guardians  
 
From​: Jordan Cudney; AD North Platte High School (​jcudney@nppsd.org​)  
 
RE​: 2020 North Platte Summer Youth/MS Camp Guidelines  
 

Thank you for choosing to participate in North Platte High Schools summer youth/middle 
school camp activities. We hope the experience is safe and positive for all in attendance over the 
course of time in camp!  

Below are some guidelines we ask that athletes and parents/guardians follow in order to 
ensure the safety of all participants and spectators in attendance. These guidelines have been adopted 
from the latest DHM from the West Central Health District.  

We again thank you for your cooperation with the guidelines below and hope that all athletes 
and parents/guardians have a great experience here at North Platte High School summer camps!  

 
Go Bulldogs!!  
 
Jordan Cudney  
North Platte High School Activities Director 
 
Athlete Guidelines  

● All athletes and coaches in attendance need to have a ​Right of Entry Waiver signed prior to 
competing​. These will need to be handed to the North Platte head coach in charge of the 
camp upon arrival.  

● Temperatures ​MAY ​be taken and COVID-19 screening questions ​MAY ​be asked upon 
arrival.  

● No locker rooms will be made available for  athletes to change in. Athletes will be asked to 
keep all equipment/bags with them at all times.  

● No water will be provided to athletes. All athletes are expected to bring their own water.  
● When applicable, any food/lunch distributed to athletes will be in the “Grab & Go” format.  
● Coaches will work to keep athletes who are not competing in the competition spread out 

on the sidelines/bleachers.  
● No shaking hands or high fives will take place during the camp.  
● Equipment and practice areas will be disinfected at the conclusion of each competition.  

Spectator Guidelines  

● We are treating these camps as PRACTICES as it relates to the Statewide Sports 
Reopening Guidelines put out by the state of Nebraska.  

● With that being said, parents should remain in their cars or drop off and pick players up 
afterwards. 

Adopted from: NEBRASKA DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH AND HUMAN SERVICES Directed 
Health Measure Order 2020-WCHD-004 (July 2nd, 2020)  
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